UK Presidency — 34th COSAC October 2005

Dear colleague,

Following our letter of 7 April 2005, we are pleased to confirm our invitation to you to attend the 34th COSAC, which will be held in London during the United Kingdom's Presidency of the European Union.

The conference will take place in Westminster on Sunday 9 to Tuesday 11 October 2005. The event will begin with a reception held in the Houses of Parliament on Sunday evening. All meetings will be held in Church House in Westminster.

Our purpose in writing to you at this stage is to ask that the participation registration forms and hotel registration forms included are returned at your earliest convenience. Please note that a photograph is needed for security reasons, unless a photograph has already been provided for the chairperson's meeting in July. The draft agenda will be sent to you at a later date.

We look forward to seeing you in London.

Yours sincerely,

Jimmy Hood MP Chairman **European Scrutiny Committee**

House of Commons

Lord Grenfell Chairman **European Union Committee** House of Lords